
Visit to Korea Maritime University 

 

Tomoji Takamasa, Dean of the Graduate School of Marine Science and Technology, and 2 other 

university officials visited Pusan’s Korea Maritime University on 14th May, 2011. A meeting was 

held with Ki-Chan Nam, the President of the university’s graduate school and other officials and 

opinions on our university’s program that was adopted in FY2010 by the Ministry of Education, 

Culture, Sports, Science and Technology as part of its Program for Advanced Professional Training 

through Japan-China-Korea Interuniversity Exchanges and on interaction between the two 

university’s graduate schools were exchanged.  

We hope that this visit will lead to even more fruitful exchange between the two universities. 

 


